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ADMINISTRATIVE REPORT 
 

  
TO: Board of Directors 
  
FROM: J. Zaffino, Chief Administrative Officer  
  
DATE: March 20, 2025 
  
RE:                                   Oliver and District Recreation Advisory Committee 

 
Administrative Recommendation: 
 
THAT the Board of Directors rescind Orion Kendrick’s appointment to the Oliver and District 
Recreation Advisory Committee. 
 
Background: 
 
The Town of Oliver has received Orion Kendrick’s resignation from the Oliver and District 
Recreation Advisory Committee. Orion was one of the Electoral Area “C” appointed members of the 
committee. 
 
As the Town has also received a resignation from the committee of a Town appointed member, 
they have offered to recruit for both replacements and forward any applications they receive for 
the Electoral Area “C” representative. 
 
Communication Strategy:  
The Town of Oliver will send a letter of thanks to the resigning committee member. 
 
 

 

Respectfully submitted: 
 
“Marc Aucoin”                                                    j 
 M. Aucoin, Legislative Services Coordinator  
 

Endorsed by: 
 
“Christy Malden”_________________________ 
C. Malden, Corporate Officer 

 


